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Our Mission - To create desirable rural experiences 

 

At the December 19, 2022 Council Meeting, County Council approved the allocation of 

the 2022 Recreational Facilities Grants, as per the below.  Section 1 of ADM-25 

Community Grants and Loans Policy stipulates that annual operating grants will be at 

the discretion of Council and will be determined as part of the County’s budget 

deliberations.  There is no guarantee of annual operating grants from year to year.    
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